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MESSAGE FROM THE HEADTEACHER  

 
Last night I attended the school summer show at The Harlequin Theatre. It was a fantastic evening and I would like to 
congratulate all the children on their exceptional performances. Thank you to all the children and staff who have worked so 
hard to put the show together. A report will be in next week’s newsletter. 
 
On Wednesday is the school Sport’s Day. A reminder of the timings for the day is in this newsletter. 
 
Have a great weekend. 
 
Mr Alexander 
 

 

UPCOMING DATES 

 
Tuesday 11th July 
 
 
Wednesday 12th July 

 
Year 10 Reigate College Taster Day 
Year 8 2nd dose HPV catch up vaccinations (pre-booked only) 
 
Sports Day, Hartswood Sports Ground 
 

 

SPOTLIGHT 

 
YEAR 7 
 
Congratulations to Skyla Francis for improving, by double, her Times 
Tables Rock Stars Score to 100% since September. Max Killick,  
Kamran Elliott, Izzy Miles and Ayden Day for great improvements in their 
Numeracy Challenge this year – very well done! 
 

YEAR 8 
 

Teyha Cope for showing and encouraging the school value of curiosity 
in our History class. Thank you to Teyha for bringing in some historical 
WW2 gas masks for our History class to see! It was amazing to view 
these artefacts and they really enriched our lesson! Teyha shared some 
amazing stories from her 104-year-old relative. Her contributions really 
brought our learning to life thank you!  
 
YEAR 9 
 
Well done to all the Year 9 children who have performed on stage and worked so hard behind the scenes in Grease this 
week. 
 
YEAR 10 
 
Evie Milton for her outstanding effort and result in her recent Maths exam. Joe Northover for his excellent contribution to 
the Performing Arts Department. Mercia Lawrence for doing really well in her Year 10 Maths mock. Aaron Cass who is a 
lovely member of the form and has achieved his target this week! 
 
 

 

LOST PROPERTY 
 

All lost property not collected by the end of term will be recycled.  The children can search the lost property room at any 
time, although more valuable items are kept within Student Services.  On the last week of term, all non-valuable items will 
be displayed on a table outside Student Services. All named lost property will be returned to the children. 
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TRAVEL AND TOURISM TRIP 

 
The Year 10 Travel and Tourism Group went to Go Ape, Chessington on Friday 30th June to complete team building. They 
undertook the Tree Top Challenge and impressed staff with their resilience, behaviour and encouragement of each other. 
Well done all!   
 
Mrs Thomas and Miss Sutton 
 
 

 

 

SPORTS DAY 
 

 



HOUSE PHOTOGRAPHY COMPETITION  
 
 

Earlier this term we launched the House photography competition- the theme was 'A moment in time'. I am pleased to report 
that we had an impressive 200 photographs entered from both children and staff! Thank you to everyone who came to view 
the exhibition this week, it was lovely to see so many people engaged in conversation about their favourite photographs. 
Well done to everyone who entered and a special congratulations to our winning photographers.  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  



HOUSE PHOTOGRAPHY COMPETITION (CONT.) 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



HOUSE PHOTOGRAPHY COMPETITION (CONT.) 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



ONE HUNDRED HATS CHALLENGE 
 

As reported last week, our Science Technician Jule Harries completed her One Hundred Hats Challenge - 100 open water 
swims wearing a different, often ridiculous, often enormous, hat each time, to raise money for Surrey Young Carers and 
Alzheimer’s Research UK.  
 

We are delighted to announce that Jule has been shortlisted for the JustGiving Creative Fundraiser of the Year Award and 
voting is now open to the public. If you would like to support Jule then please vote for her by clicking on the following link 
 

https://page.justgiving.com/awardsvoting2023 
 

 

 

 

PE NEWS 

 
Basketball Trials 
 
We are holding basketball trials for Year 7 who will be going into Year 8 in September.  This 
will take place initially on Monday 10th July, 3.15pm to 4.15pm in gym 3.  We are looking 
to form a squad of 14 committed individuals who would like to play matches.  Previous 
experience of playing basketball is not essential but the children must be willing to learn 
and be coachable.   
 
I have spoken to some of the children in person to invite them along, however, these are open 
trials for any child wishing to play competitive matches only.   
 
Basketball club will resume in the new academic year and will be open to everyone including new players and those who do 
not want to play matches.   
 
We look forward to seeing you there!   
 
       

 Climbing for Year 9 and Year 10 examined GCSE PE and Sports Studies 
 

A message will be sent to children on Show My Homework to show interest for the climbing course being 
offered to those children who are taking GCSE PE and Sports Studies.  The children will then receive a 
letter with all of the details. A brief outline is below : 
 
 It is a 2-day course held at High Ashurst and provides the opportunity for the children to obtain their       
 individual sport score. The course costs approximately £90 and there are 8 spaces available.  
 

 
               If the course is oversubscribed children will be selected based on those who will not have the opportunity   

                           to obtain their individual sport score by any other means. 
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PE FIXTURES 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  

 



EDUCAKE 
 

 
Congratulations to the following children who have 
answered the most questions on Educake. 

 

 
 

 
30th June – 7th July 
 
 
 

Year 7  
 
 

Alfred Rudge 
Freya Ketley 

Zeeshan Ahmed 
Sarah McCormack 

Stan Barton 
Bethan Verga 
Ryan Friend 

Freddie Puddephat 
Muhammad Jaffery 

Samar Shetty 

 

Year 8 
 
 

Aron Bushi 
Leo Stone 

Lauren King 
Alexander Ockenden 

Loretta White 
Dominic Gibbens 

Alicia Dixon 
Luca Fangeaux 

James Lee 
Caylum Rampartap 

 

Year 9 
 
 

Brandon Glasson 
Summer Cusden 

Lily Dunlop 
Eilidh Milne 

Jackson Day-Barratt 
Lana Seager 

Abigail Kavanagh 
Dylan Humphry 
Amelia Buckley 

Jack Waller 

 

Year 10 
 

 

Avery Samolczyk 
Lucy Skinner 

Lulietta Bramham 
Alvin Gao 

Laila Lineker 
Imogen Hedges 

Lucy Royce-Wood 
Joe Wilby 

Poppy Scott 
Cerys Wilson 

 
 

 

CAREERS 

 

 
Our Reigate School website has a Careers Section which contains lots of useful information regarding college open events, 
up and coming careers events at School, details regarding apprenticeships and how to search and apply for them along with 
links to useful websites. Below are some other very useful websites which have plenty of information regarding further 
education, apprenticeships and careers choices plus interview techniques and many other tips. The library also has lots of 
Careers Resources and books for the children to use. When using the Morrisby platform please use the Reigate School 
Code when signing up: MC94232M 
 
 

 

  

www.barclayslifeskills.com www.apprenticeships.org.uk www.allaboutschoolleavers.co.uk www.icould.com 

  

                                  www.morrisby.com  

 

 

 

CAREERS 
 

 
Coming up in Careers… 
 
 

17th and 18th July – Work Experience (Year 10) 
 

17th July – Inspirational Learning Group Dragon’s Den (Year 9) 
 

18th July – Money Management (Year 9) 
 

19th July – Inspirational Learning Group Airbus Challenge (Year 8) 
 

19th July – Money Management (Year 10) 
 

20th July – Money Management (Year 8) 
 
 

Every Wednesday lunchtime – Careers Drop In with Mrs Grew – Careers Officer 
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SAFEGUARDING AT REIGATE SCHOOL 
 

 
We recognise our moral and statutory responsibility to safeguard and promote the 
welfare of all children. Reigate School makes every effort to provide a Ready, 
Respectful and Safe environment in which children feel secure, valued and 
respected. If a child has any worries or needs some support at any time, we 
encourage them to speak to their pastoral team or any member of the safeguarding team in the first instance.  
 

 
Please visit the school website https://www.reigate-school.surrey.sch.uk/ to access our safeguarding pages for guidance, 
support and signposting information. We have a comprehensive outline of our Reigate School Early Help offer, which is 
designed to help families access key services when support is first needed. 
 

 
If you have any concerns, questions or would like advice surrounding any aspect of safeguarding please contact the school 
and ask to speak to a member of the safeguarding team or email  
dsl@reigate-school.surrey.sch.uk 
 
 

 

SAFEGUARDING – ONLINE SAFETY 
 

 
The internet is a wonderful resource, however ensuring children know how to 
use the internet safely is vitally important. Please visit the school website E-
Safety page using the link below to access important signposting information 
designed to inform parents and carers about online safety and how to best 
support your child at home.  
 
 

E-Safety:  https://www.reigate-school.surrey.sch.uk/safeguarding/esafety 
 
 

 

 
The following resource from Childnet has been created to help a parent/ carer and child to have a conversation together 
about life online.  https://www.childnet.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/My-Life-Online.pdf 
 
 

 

CHATHEALTH SERVICE 

 
 
 
For children aged between 11 and 19 there is a ChatHealth 
Service available provided by the Surrey School Nursing 
Service. 
 

For more information please visit the website  
https://childrenshealthsurrey.nhs.uk/ChatHealth 
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TWELVE 15 MENU 

 

 
On rare occasions due to supply issues we might need to adjust the menus slightly at short notice 



NOTICES 
 

 

 

NOTICES 
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